Lany Ito To "Jim.Ware@edcgov.us" <Jim.Ware@edcgov.us>
<ardor@innercite.com>

12/14/2010 02:16 PM

cc
bce
Subject Item 33 BOS 12/14/10

[ History: & This message has been replied to. 1

Jim:

I may not make it back in time for this item and wanted to provide with this
email, to be placed in the record. I am representing the Ramsey's the
developer for Eastwood Park.

I support staff's recommendation regarding the clarification of section 7.5 of
the Guidelines for the RIF. I understand that if staff's recommendation is
adopted, that this clarification to the guidelines will be administered by the
Director of DOT regarding any other cost reimbursement policy consistent with
section 7.1 of the guidelines.

Larry Ito
Sent from my iPhone
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"Bobbie Lebeck” To “Jim Ware" <Jim. Ware@co.el-dorado.ca.us>
<bobbie@lebeckyoung.com>

12/14/2010 01:37 PM

cc
bce
Subject BOS Agenda ltem 33,

December 14, 2010

BOS Item 33. 10-1177

Clarification of Section 7.5 "County of El Dorado Department of Transportation Guidelines for Road Impact Fee /
Traffic Impact Mitigation Fee Reimbursement Projects"

Dear Jim & Members of the Board of Supervisors:

As Jim and I discussed this morning (before this Item 33 was continued to the afternoon Agenda), we are in favor of
DOT's two recommendations regarding clarification of the guidelines for reimbursement projects................cccveunvevn. as
long as we maintain the ability to bring a specific project before the Board that may require deviation from and/or
modification of these guidelines.

Sincerely,

Barbara "Bobbie" Lebeck, P.E.
President

Lebeck Young Engineering, Inc.
3430 Robin Lane, Bldg. #2
Cameron Park, CA 95682

Ph. (530) 677-4080

Fax (530) 677-4096

bobbie@lebeckyoung.com
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